Tracy Rural County
Fire Protection District

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the
Tracy Rural Fire Protection District scheduled for December 10, 2024, at 4:00 pm at
835 N. Central Avenue, Tracy, California and via Zoom has been cancelled.

Please contact the District Office at (209) 834-7269 should you have questions.
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